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Dear families 
 
We would like to congratulate your child for securing a place at our Recognition Rewards Event that will be taking place 
on Tuesday 19 July.  We are really excited to be hosting our first Fun Fair and pleased to announce that we will have the 
Waltzers and Dodgems rides on site along with some other amazing fairground attractions. In order for you child to be 
able to go on these attractions, please complete the consent form here by Monday 18 July.  
 
In light of the recent heat wave that we have had forecast, please can we ask that you ensure that on the day your child 
has a hat, sun cream and a water bottle. We will be ensuring that we have plenty of water available for students to refill 
their bottles and we will also ensure there is a shaded space where students can take some relief from the sun. 
 
We do hope you join us in congratulating your child, being invited to this event really does reflect that your child follows 
our core values on a daily basis. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the main office should you require any further information.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
G Rothenburg 

 
Miss G Rothenburg 
Principal 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/mji50kTB60

